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IESO Engagement 

From: Kathy Garneau
Sent: June 15, 2021 4:49 PM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Phasing out Ontario's Gas-Fired Power Plants 

Chuck Farmer 
Senior Director, Power System Planning 
IESO 
Toronto, Ontario 

Dear Mr. Farmer, 

I urge you to phase out gas‐fired power plants in Ontario. In doing this, the IESO should make a huge contribution to 
our reduction of carbon emissions. 

This is important in the fight against climate change. 

Alternative forms of energy must be found in solar, wind, and Quebec hydro. 

We can do it. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Garneau 

Kathy Garneau 
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